
Sherwood   Remote   Learning   Dec.   14th-18th   
  

Good   A�ernoon   Archer   Families!   
  

Due   to   the   high   number   of   COVID   related   absences   in   over   one-third   of   our   staff   and   a   significant   
number   of   students   at   Sherwood,   we   will   be   shi�ing   to   remote   learning   for   all   students   beginning   
tomorrow,   Monday,   December   14th   through   the   18th.   Please   keep   in   mind   that   this   pertains   to   only   
Sherwood   Elementary.    The   impact   that   these   absences   have   had   and   will   con�nue   to   have   on   our   ability   
to   provide   in-person   learning   safely   across   all   grade   levels   led   us   to   take   this   course   of   ac�on   at   this   �me.     

  
For   Monday,   December   14th,   learning   will   be   self-directed   for   all   students   as   teachers   u�lize   this   day   to   
prepare   materials   for   remote   learning   on   Tuesday   the   15th   through   Friday   the   18th.    We   also   understand  
that   students   will   be   without   devices   on   Monday.    A   device   pick-up   op�on   will   be   available   on   Monday   
from   4pm-8pm   at   the   Sherwood   gym   entrance   (similar   to   end   of   the   year   pick-up   last   May).    More   
details   will   follow   in   regards   to   specifics   for   device/material   pick-up.    If   these   �mes   don’t   work   for   your   
family,   please   contact   the   office   at   231-7565   and   we   will   work   with   you   to   make   sure   you   have   the   
needed   materials.   

  
I   understand   the   challenges   this   decision   places   upon   families   for   the   upcoming   week.    I   also   know   that   
safety   is   of   the   utmost   importance   to   all   of   you   during   these   unprecedented   �mes.    We   appreciate   your   
understanding   and   support   as   we   transi�on   into   remote   learning   over   the   next   48   hours.     

  
Sincerely,     

  
  
  

Dan   Hamilton   


